CORRESPONDENCE
9/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08743-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:32 AM

To: ‘gillespie.tyler14@gmail.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Tyler Gillespie

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: gillespie.tylerl4@everyactioncustom.com <gillespie.tylerl4 @everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:53 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

Solar energy not only helps protect our beautiful planet but provides a lot of jobs for our communities. There is no
reason for these multibillion dollar companies to be able monopolize how we get our energy. It’s the way of the future
and something everyone should have the right to do. On top of everything we are in a very serious pandemic and the
burning of fuels doesn’t help. The pandemic also has caused lots of families to lose their jobs or be significantly cut back
and it’s pathetic that these billionaires want to take away the opportunity for families to better themselves by saving a
little money on their utilities. There are SO many reasons for solar to be available for people and only one reason that
utilities don’t want it to be, greed. | think that speaks for itself.

Sincerely,

Tyler Gillespie

Pensacola, FL 32514
gillespie.tylerl4@gmail.com





